
 
Notice of Cancellation 

Harry Barovsky Memorial  
Youth Commission  

 
Regular Meeting 

 
 

Thursday, April 7, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT that the Regular meeting of the Harry 
Barovsky Memorial Youth Commission scheduled for Thursday, April 7, 2022 at 
7:00 p.m., has been cancelled. 
 
The next Regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please contact Kate Gallo, 
Recreation Manager, at Kgallo@malibucity.org    
 
Dated: March 29, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

 
Kate Gallo, Recreation Manager 
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